
Item 106 
Time for Tea 

Background 

Cllrs will be aware that Cannock Chase Council at its January Cabinet meeting considered 

the future of the Rugeley Market Hall.  It is understood that the market hall will be closing 

on 25th March 2023 (yet to be confirmed in CCDC minutes). This would not affect the car 

park on the roof of the Market Hall which would continue as a CCDC operated pay and 

display car park. 

At present, Time for Tea are in the Market Hall and will be displaced.  The Rose Theatre 

have been approached by Time for Tea to see if they can use the theatres kitchen in order 

to prepare food for events that they cater for.  In addition, they would run an afternoon tea 

and bingo event on the 1st Friday of each month. 

For consideration 

Cllrs are asked to consider letting the kitchens to Time for Tea. 

 

 

 

 

 


